
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 
City of Columbia, Illinois  

Plan Commission Meeting 
Published To Be Held On 
Monday, January 11, 2021 

Columbia City Hall, 3rd Floor Auditorium 
208 South Rapp Avenue 

Columbia, Illinois 

 

 

        

 
  

Notice is hereby given to the general public that no Plan Commission Meeting 
will be held on Monday, January 11, 2021.   

The next meeting is scheduled for February 8, 2021. 


